
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
TOWN OF YORKTOWN 

 
The Town of Yorktown (“Town”) is seeking bids from qualified vendors (“vendors”) interested in 
providing “Fine Milling of Bituminous Concrete with Operator/Ground Man, Trimmer, Skid 
Steer, Water Truck and Sweeping.” 
 
All completed proposals must be received in the Office of the Town Clerk, 363 Underhill Avenue, 
Yorktown Heights, NY 10598, no later than 11:00 a.m. on July 1, 2019.  If mailed, sealed proposals 
must be addressed in care of the Town Clerk at the above address and marked “Fine Milling of 
Bituminous Concrete with Operator/Ground Man, Trimmer, Skid Steer, Water Truck and 
Sweeping.” 
 
Specifications and standard proposals may be obtained at the Office of the Town Clerk at said 
Town Hall, as well as on the Town’s website, www.yorktownny.org under Links/Bids & RFPs. 
 
The bidder assumes the risk of any delay in the mail or in the handling of mail by the employees 
of the Town of Yorktown.  Whether sent by mail or means of personal delivery, the bidders assume 
the responsibility for having bids in on the day, time, and place specified above. 
 
The Superintendent of Highways reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to accept that 
bid which is deemed most favorable to the interests of the Town of Yorktown. 
 
 
        
       DAVE PAGANELLI 
       SUPERINTENDENT OF HIGHWAYS 
       TOWN OF YORKTOWN 

 


